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Receive C.V. Starr Center Basic Financial Statements for the Fiscal Year Ended June 30, 2019

The City's C.V. Starr Center is required to complete Basic Financial Satements each fiscal year.  The
attached Basic Financial Statements satisfy the requirement and tie to the financial reporting in the
City's Comprehensive Annual Financial Report (CAFR) for the fiscal year ended June 30, 2019 under
the heading C.V. Starr Center Enterprise.  The City Council accepted the FY 2018-19 CAFR on
December 9, 2019.
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